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GEAR UP Wyoming is funded through a grant from the U.S. Department of Education totaling
$3,430,000 annually, with an additional $3,430,000 annually provided by in-kind &
scholarship contributors
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What is our mission?

GEAR UP Wyoming strives to
increase the number of low-income
students who graduate high school

and enter a post-secondary
educational institution to improve

their access to career and life
opportunities. Visit our page!

Here are our summer updates:
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Changes to the FAFSA

The 2023-2024 school year is upon us, and
with a new school year comes a new and
improved FAFSA, known as “The Better
FAFSA.” In order to make sure our students
are as prepared as they can be, we as
educators need to educate ourselves about
some of the changes coming our way!

This year the FAFSA will open in December rather than its typical October
date. This is to allow time for all of the bumps in the road to be sorted out for
students to avoid any hiccups upon its release. Because the FAFSA is opening
late, and some institutions may not be postponing their own scholarship
FAFSA completion requirements, it is HIGHLY recommended that students
and parents create their FSA ID before the FAFSA opening date. This is also
due to a delay in verification between creating your FSA ID and when you may
begin filling out the FAFSA. So, do your part to help students by encouraging
them to create their FSA IDs before the new FAFSA becomes available in
December.

To help streamline “The Better FAFSA,” the application process has been
shortened. The Direct Data Exchange will replace the previous IRS Data
Retrieval Tool and will reduce the number of questions families have to
answer by pulling information from their previously filed taxes. This will
include information and assets of all businesses and family farms, which
differs from previous years when only family businesses with more than
100 employees were required to report asset information. Families must
consent to the retrieval of information in order for the student to be
eligible to receive Federal Financial Aid.
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